

Redistricting Public Hearing Testimony

MARTIN MALAVÉ DILAN January 4, 2011

ISSUE: GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS, LEGISLATURE, CENSUS

Attached are written testimonies submitted by speakers at both the December 14, 2010, New York City meeting and the December 16, 2010, meeting in Albany.

Links have been provided to video testimony of speaker below:

Aaron Mair | Arbor Hill Concerned Citizens

Blair Horner | New York Public Interest Research Group

Barbara Bartoletti | Legislative Director of the League of Women Voters of New

Dr. José E. Cruz | New York Latino Research and Resources Network

Evelyn Katz | League of Women Voters, New York City